
>>>  INSPIRING GROWTH, PASSION AND SUCCESS  <<< 

PRINCIPAL’S COMMENT 

DATE EVENT 

2021 

Tues 17 Aug 

Mon 23 Aug 

Fri 27 Aug 

Mon 6 Sept 

Thurs 9 Sept 

Fri 24 Sept 

Wed 29 Sept 

Fri 1 Oct 

 

7BOT Meeting 5.45 staffroom 

DHS Interviews (to be confirmed) 

Daffodil Day 

SOS Meeting 6pm staffroom 

Aerobics festival 

SOS Pool party 

Sports Photos 

Term 3 ends 

CALENDAR REMINDERS 
 DSS Dental  Clinic closed ph 0800825583 

 Install the School App on your smart phone 

 Technology Fees to be paid 

 Book your DHS interview at DSS school office 

 

Children are asked to report bullying to their 
class or duty teacher.With the teacher they will 
fill out a KiVa form where information about the 
actions is noted and passed onto the KiVa team 
to follow up and meet with the children involved. 
Caroline, Lauren or Julianne will contact the whanau of the 
bully to discuss the situation and strategies the child is im-
plementing. 
Bullying is defined as  
*repeated  
*deliberate 
*power dominance actions that lead to a child being left out 
or picked on. 
If your child shares this with you, please ring school and 
talk to either your child’s class teacher , Caroline Heald, 
Lauren Hudson or Julianne Jackson. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Bus Tickets 
Bus tickets are available to purchase from the school office. 

Tēnā koutou katoa 
 
I hope everyone had a chance to enjoy the sunshine 
on Sunday- it was a lovely hint of spring for us all.  
We had a great assembly with Nano Girl last week. 
There was lots of learning and laughter with bangs 
and explosions to keep everyone hooked on science! 
This was followed by a Staff meeting with the Nano 
Girl team to further empower our teachers to incor-
porate even more science into our programmes. A big 
"Thank You" to our SOS group for funding this day. 
This support enables us to offer even more opportuni-
ties for our students and we really appreciate it! 
It was another day of learning on Friday on our Staff 
Only Day. There were bandages, choking, breaks and 
sprains and heart attack scenarios for us all to learn 
and get involved in- people were playing victim or first 
aider all day with much hilarity. Thank you for sup-
porting us with this professional development.  
 
Just a few reminders: 
 
- Please follow us on our new Facebook Page-
 www.facebook.com/DannevirkeSouthSchool . We 
will regularly post updates of the many things our stu-
dents are learning and participating in at school.  
- A reminder to please ensure students have the cor-
rect uniforms. Non-school sweatshirts cannot be worn 
at school (without a note) so students will be asked to 
remove them and they will be returned at 3pm. If 
buying a sweatshirt is challenging, please let us know 
so that we can help. 
- Year 8 interviews for Dannevirke High School are 
next Monday (the 23rd of August). Please make sure 
that you have booked them 
and can attend. If you need a 
booking or are unsure of your 
time, please contact Sharalee 
in the office.  You will be up-
dated if this date changes be-
cause of Lockdown.  

Nga Mihi 

 

Caroline Transom, Principal 

School Uniforms 

Please ensure your children are coming to school in the correct 

school uniform.  Polar fleeces can be purchased from StitchMe . 

Menus for Lunch by Libelle can be found on their website 

Tararua 7-a-side Tournament 2021 

ADOPT A FRIEND/GRANDPARENT ROLE MODEL 
We are looking for people who have an hour or two spare to 
come and work alongside our 
students either with an individ-
ual or in small groups.  You may 
like to: 

• Listen to them read 

• Teach and play a board 
or card game 

• Do a practical activity 
such as drawing, cooking, painting, gardening, knitting, 
sewing or building 

Or you may have another talent you can teach students. 
If you think this is you please phone Donna Heaps on 
0274402163   

For Homes (NZ) Ltd and For Farms (NZ) Ltd are working 
to put our 2022 calendar together and have decided our 
theme for next year’s calendar will be “KIDS ART”.  
We’re sure you have plenty of children who like to get 
artsy so we’re asking for some original drawings/paintings 
of either “Homes” or “Farms” to feature in our calendar.  
As much as we would love to have all artwork featured, 
sadly we will only be selecting 13 pieces (1 for each month 
plus a cover page). 
All artwork selected will win a prize.  
All entries to be dropped in to our For Homes office 
138 High Street, Dannevirke by the 15

th
 September 2021 

Please make sure all artwork has a name, age, and con-
tact details (Please do not write this on your artwork, this 
can be written on the back of the artwork or on a separate 
piece of paper attached to your art using a paperclip).  
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 

We had a very successful day at the Tararua 7-a-side tournament 

with all students being  very well behaved and showing fantastic 

sportsmanship. 

Results to be celebrated: 

1st Junior Netball           1st Senior Netball 

2nd Junior Hockey          2nd Senior Rugby 

HISTORIC SCHOOL BELL 

The old school bell has been taken 

down and is currently undergoing a 

facelift.  The pole it was originally 

mounted on is also being restored. 

Once  the bell and post have been 

returned to their original glory a 

place will be found to display it  

around the school grounds.  Watch 

this space. 

We have a new Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/Dannevirke-South-School-

101397252247314.   

Please find it and start following us.  Photos and 

stories will be uploaded on a regular basis.  We will 

also keep you posted of any up-and-coming 

events. 

Appleton Kindergarten have spaces available.   

They are open 8.30-2.30pm Monday to Friday.   If you wish to 

enroll your preschooler contact  

Appleton Kindergarten 06 3746056 

Nano Girl came to visit South School.  Nano Girl s a Marine Biologist.  

Nano Girl made fire on her hand and she did the balloon experi-

ment.  She put the skewer through the balloon it came out from the 

end.  Next she did the Ping-Pong and then she did the big beach 

ball.  The last experiment was the toilet paper and it flew up to the 

roof of the hall.  Everything was fun and my favourite was the toilet 

paper because it flew up to the roof. Samar Rm 4.  

http://www.facebook.com/DannevirkeSouthSchool
http://www.facebook.com/Dannevirke-South-School-101397252247314
http://www.facebook.com/Dannevirke-South-School-101397252247314

